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From: SeriousViolenceDuty <SeriousViolenceDuty@homeoffice.gov.uk> 
Sent: 13 February 2024 15:59
To: 
Subject: EXTERNAL - Essex Serious Violence Duty 24/25 Funding Allocation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or OPEN ATTACHMENTS unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
It is not unusual to receive an email from someone for the first time but this can be a sign of phishing, so do please be vigilant.

Good afternoon,

Following prior communication, we are now in a position to confirm your funding for the Serious Violence Duty 24/25. Your funding allocation for 24/25 is as follows:

Labour: £269,645.97
Non-Labour:  £28,266.61
Total: £297,912.58

Please note, that funding for 24/25 remains subject to HMT approval of the grant scheme and your signage of any linked grants paperwork and is therefore not guaranteed until then. We will be in touch in due course with further details.

Many thanks

Serious Violence Duty Team


